
Gateway Boulevard: University Avenue to Whyte Avenue (82 Avenue)

The City of Edmonton will undergo construction on Gateway Boulevard from University Avenue to

Whyte Avenue (82 Avenue). Rehabilitation on University Avenue to 80 Avenue will begin the week of

August 15, 2022. In 2023, Gateway Boulevard from 80 Avenue to Whyte Avenue will undergo

reconstruction. Two lanes of traffic will remain open on Gateway Boulevard and pedestrians will

need to detour where required. Work is anticipated to be complete by fall 2023.

Scope of Work
● Removal and excavation of existing sidewalk and road

● New curb, gutters and sidewalk installation

● Reconstruction on the road including base asphalt, surface paving and landscaping

● Improved traffic signals and street lighting

Access
During the construction period, local access will be maintained at all times. Access to businesses

and residences will be maintained, where possible, at all times. Emergency access will be

maintained at all times. If you have special access requirements, such as DATS, please advise the

contact person listed below, as soon as possible. The affected location(s) are shown on the reverse

of this bulletin.

For information about the project visit, edmonton.ca/GatewayBoulevard or contact:

Mr. Gordon Mitchell, C.E.T
Project Manager, City of Edmonton
Phone: 780-944-5662
gordon.mitchell@edmonton.ca

Mr. Nathan Stelmach, P. Eng
Transportation Infrastructure Delivery
City of Edmonton
780-944-7699
nathan.stelmach@edmonton.ca
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